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YEAR 6 PARENTCONSULTATIONS
Wednesday 17th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

As you are aware our Year 6 Parent Consultations were postponed due to theOfSTED
visit.

We are happy to inform you that parent consultations will now take place on
Wednesday 17th April. All appointments that were previously bookedwill remain the
same, whichmeans the times have not changed.

Please note, this is your child’s first day back at school after the easter break, if you
have any questions please contact the school office first thingWednesdaymorning.

If you are yet to book an appointment with your child’s teacher, you can do this by
using the MCAS app, click the Parents Evening tab and book the time slot that is
suitable for you.

We hope you all have a lovely easter break and look forward to seeing you in the
summer term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr L Angier
Vice Principal


